SAGES

Slaley First School =

Friday 22nd December 2023

Dear Parents,

Well, here: we are ab the end, of the year! We have had ar super termy fulls of so- marny losely things

Mrs Wilson sents out av School comms eanlier about clubs: Mult skills wills beginy on the: finst weeks backs
(Monday, 8% January) and: Tennis wills beginy onv the, second, Tuesday, back (162 J anuary). We, will, be,
running some more clubs for different year groups later iy January, bub T will, let, you know- more: aboub
these, whern we are back to school.

and, performances; § yow havent yet done so; please could: you returny onv 8% J anuary,

Today we also say goodbye to- Mrs: Dixons whorm we will, miss: very muchs Mrs Dixon has worked withy
us thoughs so I amv sure youw hament seer the last of herd

Attendance - Last week A Message to Parents from Mrs Dixon

As | leave Slaley First School today, | would like to thank
| ’
Well done Larch Class! you for your support over the last four years.

Very best wishes to you and your family for the future.
959%|-| 47 LESSONS MISSED EACH YEAR
8 days in total or 1 week and 3 days

Dates for your Diary

Monday 8™ January - Back to school

Monday 15™ January - Pippa Wild - Whole school dance
session (Pippa will also be delivering after school dance

Thank you so much for the lovely gifts.
Mrs Dixon.
I 142 LESSONS MISSED EACH YEAR
24 days in total or 4 weeks and 4 days
H 190 LESSONS MISSED EACH YEAR
32 days in total or 6 weeks and 2 days

Spruce Class - 95.8% sessions - more details to follow)
Pine Class -94.1% Wednesday 31" January - 3.30pm - Spruce Class Curriculum
Larch - 98.1% Meeting

FoSS
Last bit of business from 2023 for FOSS-there were joint winners of the “guess the number of sweets” game - Ralph

Osbourne and Gwen Foster! I'll split the sweets between you!

A big thank you to everyone from FOSS for your continued support this term. From making things, to manning stalls,
painting sheds, entering raffles and buying chocolate bars it is all very gratefully received and has been used to support
the purchase of science and maths resources, decodable reading books and also some funds will go towards the cost of

Image Theatre in March.
This term FOSS volunteers have also supported with painting and making bunting for the wonderful new Reading Den.

We are acutely aware of how financially challenging times are at the minute and have worked hard with Mrs Hayward
and the school staff to identify ways in which funds raised by FOSS can be used to enrich our children’s school
experience alongside the wonderful teaching and opportunities school already provides.

If anyone has any suggestions or would like to know more, please do not hesitate to get in touch :)
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!




PSQM Update
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the very best resources:

Thank yow
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support. It really struck home when I same yow all together ats our nativiliy performances and Carols By,
Candelight. We are a school thal will, never stand, stills and: we are always Looking for ways to-
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what, we do-

@ | Christmas
i e and a very
e o e e happy 2024!
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